Subject Thank you for submitting your review of ae-2021-02861g

From ACS Applied Energy Materials

<onbehalfof@manuscriptcentral.com>

To <equiroga@ifuap.buap.mx>
Cc <hickner-office@aem.acs.org>
Reply-To <hickner-office@aem.acs.org>

Date 2021-09-17 19:24



## 17-Sep-2021

Journal: ACS Applied Energy Materials

Manuscript ID: ae-2021-02861g

Title: "Facile synthesis of lead oxide carbon nanofibers flexible membranes for use as lithium-ion battery

anodes"

Author(s): Torres, Omar; Nava, Rocio; Lozano, Karen

Dear Dr. Quiroga-González:

Thank you very much for submitting your review of this manuscript. Your comments will be very helpful as I assess the suitability of the paper for publication in ACS Applied Energy Materials.

We thank you for participating as a referee and we hope that in the future you will consider ACS Applied Energy Materials as a venue for publication of your work in applied materials.

Please note that ACS will deposit credit for your completed review to your ORCID profile after an embargo period. For more information about the ACS Reviewer Credit program see <a href="https://publish.acs.org/publish/peer">https://publish.acs.org/publish/peer</a> reviews/reviewer credit/

Sincerely,

Prof. Michael Hickner
Associate Editor

ACS Applied Energy Materials

Phone: 814-867-1847

Email: hickner-office@aem.acs.org

PLEASE NOTE: This email message, including any attachments, contains confidential information related to peer review and is intended solely for the personal use of the recipient(s) named above. No part of this communication or any related attachments may be shared with or disclosed to any third party or organization without the explicit prior written consent of the journal Editor and ACS. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or is not responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you have received this communication in error. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail, and delete the original message.

As an author or reviewer for ACS Publications, we may send you communications about related journals, topics or products and services from the American Chemical Society. Please email us at pubs-comms-unsub@acs.org if you do not want to receive these. Note, you will still receive updates about your manuscripts, reviews, or future invitations to review.

Thank you.